Parents and carers at partners

There will be some amendments needed to this policy as we minimise the time parents spend at the nursery. We will communicate via email and the Famly app and ask you to do the same to share information about your child. Staff will maintain safe distancing when sharing information about your child’s day. We may contact you via phone or video conferencing to discuss any other matters rather than face-to-face. 

We will continue to keep in touch with any families and children not yet returning to nursery, and keep sending through home learning ideas. 

Nursery events/parent evenings will not take place in the nursery during this time and we will keep you updated as government guidelines change. The important dates will be shared with parents but but may change as the restrictions are lifted. 
Some events may be replaced to those where we will be able to allow parents to attend. 

We require all parents to communicate clearly with the nursery and ensure they inform the nursery as soon as their child has been in contact with anyone who has tested positive. 
If parents have to travel they must inform the nursery. 
We do not recommend play dates at the moment. 

Parents are reminded that the “Famly” app is purely for information only and is not a forum for discussion. 


